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To whom it may concern,

I am deeply opposed to a yearly mandate of the Covid vaccine for healthcare workers. We saw a drop in these essential workers when it was mandated previously and now with all the information we have coming out regarding this *still experimental* vaccine, we are likely to see a greater decline in people that are willing to work if this continues to be forced on them.

There is absolutely ZERO evidence that this vaccine protects against the Covid virus and in fact, there is more evidence that it causes myocarditis, strokes and blood clotting.

It is pretty clear why this is being brought to the table. Our state is owned by Big Pharma. Our politicians are owned by Big Pharma and you are all looking to line your pockets at the expense of real people's lives. You're pathetic.

Again, this is my submission in opposition to a yearly Covid vaccine mandate for health care workers.

-Nicole Oliva.
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